



'With the Fans, For the Fans'

Burnley FC Independent Supporters Association (BFCISA) - Committee meeting notes, 1 June 2026

Attendees

- a. Alister Leaver
- b. John Robertson
- c. Sue Graham
- d. David Thompson
- e. Chris Johnson
- f. Graham Fox
- g. Oliver Norris
- h. Simon Jackson

Apologies

- i. Chris Wells
- j. Joe Redmond
- k. James McDonough
- l. Martyn Biddulph

Meeting Start Time: 7:30pm

Meeting Closed: 9:04pm

Notes of the last meeting

Accepted by the Committee.

Meeting Notes

- It was noted that membership now totals 422 members following the Kieran Maguire event.



- Cash at bank was £3187.71 following a £95 donation to The Samaritans, £167.88 annual subscription to Zoom and receipt of £66.08 from Stripe from new memberships.
- The Chairman requested that old bank cards be blocked by the bank.
- The Chairman to ensure that Super Admin on Membermojo is attributed to the Membership Secretary.
- The autorenewal of Zoom without the committee's knowledge highlighted that Zoom notifications were not set to the current Committee details. This has now been changed to the Secretary's details who will retain ownership of Zoom.
- Communication Team progressing resolution of issues with the website. Comms Manager noted that this is likely to be a slow process but reiterated that we need access. The Membership Secretary suggested an incremental step forward being to establish a user with access but made the point that we need some sort of access prior to member renewals in order to make relevant changes to the website.
- The Membership Secretary to review policies required by FSA and to present recommendations to a future BFCISA committee meeting on representatives.
- The Communication Manager to contact other BFC supporter groups inviting membership of BFCISA. The committee determined the supporters groups to contact but advised against including the FAB.
- The Chairman has texted the Director of Fan Experience at the Club to forewarn that BFCISA will be contacting the club for a meeting. The Chairman suggested an email and, accordingly, slightly less formal format than a letter.
- The Secretary suggested that BFCISA should log all member issues on a formal log in order to track and archive. The Membership Secretary to create a form to log member issues.
- Re annual survey, the Chairman to update Google form from last time and circulate to committee for review.
- The Secretary to move the Agenda item of 'Review of Action Log and the Decision Log' further up the running order for future meetings.



- The letter to the club previously provided by the Committee to be reviewed and feedback by the Chairman. It was decided that we should ask members the same questions in this summer's survey as last in order to understand trends.
- The Arsenal away debacle needs to retain a high profile in communications with members and representatives of BFC including requesting an explanation of how the membership schemes work and the restrictions put in place to prevent non-Burnley fans from using them to purchase away tickets.
- The Membership Secretary to draft and circulate latest newsletter by/on Friday with assistance of committee members, who's to contribute a summary of the Kieran Maguire event.
- Committee members encouraged to use WhatsApp group to nominate ideas on future events.
- The Membership Secretary to set up sub groups on WhatsApp for non-BFCISA discussion and sub group actions.
- AOB: Comms Manager, on behalf of a committee member, put forward a suggestion that BFCISA committee members meet up on occasions.
- Comms Manager suggested (requested) a logo refresh for BFCISA and asked that the strapline "for the fans, with the fans" be routinely included within BFCISA communications.
- AOB: Possibly setup an event for club representatives to speak to our membership.
- The Membership Secretary noted that the club recently held a YSA event, which is believed to be a Mormon event for Young Single Adults.